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Dear Oregon House Legislature members,  

I am reaching out to support prohibiting what really amounts to animal torture for very 

little benefit to humans.  This point has been demonstrated repeatedly and with AI 

models this outdated and inhumane model needs to stop.  These animals suffer on a 

level that is close to impossible for us to fathom.  We are above this.  It is so 

unbelievably stressful working and knowing my tax dollars are being spent in such a 

barbaric and pointless way.  Dogs used are often Beagles as they are so loyal and 

trusting, they will continue to tolerate massive painful experiments without getting 

aggressive.  Primates are incredibly intelligent creatures who suffer untold anguish.    

I truly hope you realize you have the power to make a massive difference in how we 

as humans treat these sentient beings and we can do better 

Thank you for considering my input 


